Jaypee Institute of Information Technology

(Declared Deemed to be University u/s 3 of the UGC Act)

August 22, 2017

NOTICE:

suBmMmIT corY oF AADHAAR cARD

As per UGC'’s requirement it is mandatory to mention AADHAAR no. of
all the students in their important documents e.g. Grade Sheets/

Transcript / Degree etc.

It is observed that many students have not submitted their Aadhaar card
copy and'same is not updated in our system. It is hereby informed that
they submit copy of Aadhaar Card to Registry latest by 26 Aug, 2017,

failing which no document shall be issued.

Those who have already submitted may ignore this notice.

Dy. Registrar '»
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